
 

News Release                                 March 20, 2016 

                            Release Number: 4017  
Project website: http://roads.charlestoncounty.org/projects/west_ashley_circle/ 

  http://roads.charlestoncounty.org/projects/bees_ferry_road/   

 

Traffic Alert: Lane Closures on Bees Ferry Road   
 
Charleston County Government announces lane closures on Bees Ferry Road beginning Monday night, March 21 through 
the end of March to install the new traffic light poles for the West Ashley Circle and to repair Charleston Water System 
(CWS) valves along Bees Ferry Road. All work is weather permitting. 
 

 Daytime lane closures will occur during non-peak hours between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 

 Nighttime lane closures will be limited to the hours of 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

 At least one lane in each direction of travel will always be open.  

 The public is also asked to notice traffic control signs, reductions in speed limits and message board information. 

 Drivers traveling through the project’s construction zone are asked to be aware of equipment and crews working 
in the area at all times.   
 

----- 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

 Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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